
Return to Title IV (R2T4) Policy  
 

Students who receive Title IV federal financial aid are subject to federal regulations and policies. 
Title IV aid is awarded assuming that students will attend all of the days in the payment period 
or semester. When a student withdraws from all course work after participating prior to the end 
of the semester, that student may no longer be eligible for the full amount of federal funds the 
student was originally scheduled to receive. When a student with federal aid is identified as a 
withdrawal, a Return to Title IV (R2T4) calculation is processed to determine if the student has 
been disbursed any unearned aid. If unearned aid has been disbursed, the financial aid office 
will return the funds to the appropriate Title IV program. In many cases this will lead to a 
balance due on the students Park student account statement. In the event there is awarded aid 
not yet disbursed that the student was eligible for at the time of the withdrawal, a post-
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